
 TIGER TALES
December 22, 2017

JOY OF SHARING
Our students will be participating in 

our Joy of Sharing assembly at the end 
of the day on Friday.  The toys, games, 

hats and mittens collected will be 
distributed to families in our local 

communities.  It is always a nice way 
to frame the spirit of giving and 

reinforce our Core Value of empathy.  
Thank you for all the support you give 
to this activity.  It is wonderful to work 

in a community that teaches its 
children the importance of 

caring for neighbors 
and thinking of 

others.

Once again, thank you for 
all you do for our 

community!

MAKE SURE TO CHECK 
LOST AND FOUND

Lost and found has accumulated over the first months of 
school and is out on display in the main hallway.  

These items will be gathered up and donated over the 
Holiday break so please check today for any missing items 

 

Middle School 
Basketball Games

1/5     Boys A @ Waynflete 3:30pm
          Boys B @ Waynflete 4:30pm
          Girls A home vs. Waynflete  4:00pm
          Girls B home vs. Waynflete 5:00pm

Reminder:  School will 
be closed December 
25th to January 2nd 

for the Holiday Break 
and will re-open 

Wednesday January 3rd

Reminder to 6th, 7th, 
and 8th grade parents:  

Laptops will not be going 
home over the Holiday 

Break 


